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REHABILITATION ON INTERSTATE 30 

TO REQUIRE LANE CLOSURES 
  

     LITTLE ROCK (6-8) -- Crews performing rehabilitation of Interstate 30 just west of 

Malvern will require alternating lane closures beginning next week, according to Arkansas State 

Highway and Transportation Department (AHTD) officials. 

     The work involves reconstructing six miles of Interstate 30 between Rockport and Social Hill.  

The $23 million contract was awarded to Redstone Construction Group, Inc. of Little Rock.   

     Construction of temporary ramp connections at the Highway 84 Interchange near Milemarker 

97 will require the eastbound and westbound outside lanes to be temporarily closed beginning 

Monday, June 11
th

.  Once work is completed on the outside lanes, lane closures will be shifted to 

the inside lanes.  This preliminary work will be completed prior to the July 4
th

 holiday, weather 

permitting.  All lanes will be open for the holiday. 

     The week after the July 4
th

 holiday, permanent lane closures will be in place.  Traffic will be 

limited to one travel lane in each direction through the construction area until the end of the year. 

    Motorists should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway work 

zones.       
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